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WELCOME TO DPBC

Here at DPBC we seek to be welcoming & show the love of Christ to you
always. We are a church that holds true to the authority & power of the
Word of God, values and loves others, and ministers to bring God glory
through His Gospel. Thank you for joining with us today! Please take a
connection card from the chair back and complete with the information you

feel comfortable sharing.

THIS WEEK @ DPBC

Sunday Service

10:30 am Morning Worship
Service

Wednesday

7:00 pm Prayer Meeting
8:00 pm Missions Committee
Meeting

Saturday

NO Men’s prayer time

MISSIONARY OF THE WEEK

HUNTER FAMILY:

1. Praise the Lord for the
purchase of a new keyboard for
our church. 2. Pray with us about
the new property available in
Belvidere, Knysna. 3. Pray for
Sima's spiritual growth. 4. Pray
for Lwando, his spiritual growth
and family needs. 5. Pray for the

AM: PASTOR WOODCOCK
SERIES: HOPE FOR THE END
TIMES

TITLE: ETERNAL DESTINIES:
PAYDAY SOMEDAY

TEXT: 2 THESSALONIANS 1:5-12
NOTE: If you missed a service and would
like to hear a message, search “Devon Park”
on YouTube for past sermons and click
“Subscribe” to our YouTube channel.

FINANCIAL REPORT

General Fund Budget ......cccceceenenee. $7,400.00
Faith Promise ...eeeessveeeeeeeeeseennnsn $1,000.00
Total needed each week...................58,800.00
General Offering for Jan. 2M.......... $12,951.00

wrenerenenennenn$1,533.00

*Electronic Tithing and Automatic
Withdrawal Included

graduates at our church, as they

head out in different directions.
6. Pray for Michelle, her husband
Nelson and her three children:
Leon, Angel and Blessing.

7. Praise the Lord for the
improvement in Janet's health.
8. Pray for our safety as we travel
many miles on furlough. 9. Praise
the Lord for all the needs he has
met - through his people.

10. Pray for those we left behind
in South Africa. We are desiring
that our church would thrive in
our absence.

KEEP IN PRAYER

People with Health problems:

Gail McLeod, Everett Green, Minnie Munn,
Theresa Hay, Judy Cormier, Fred Annis,
Joanna Legere, Lorraine Neill, David Gray,
Andrew Currie, Matt Young, Avis Dunbar,
Alison Keys, Bev & Andrew Dillon,

Robyn Dean.

People in Nursing Homes:

Willard Boyd, Miriam McNeill,

Lena Meade.

ANNUAL REPORTS

Annual reports are due January 21st. If you head up a committee or a
board, please submit your year end reports to the office as soon as
possible. Thank You.

Missions Committee Meeting

There will be a missions committee meeting on Jan. 12t just after
prayer meeting.

CONGRATULATIONS

We would like to congratulate Danny and Karen Rickard on their 50t
anniversary yesterday, January 8. May God bless you in the years to
comel!

SYMPATHIES

Our deepest sympathies go out to Joline Clark and Robyn Dean and
families as Joline’s brother, Leslie, and Robyn’s dad ,Mike Rickard,
passed away this past week. Please be in prayer for these families as
they deal with the loss of their loved one.

FAITH PROMISE 2022

We are still $9,758 short of our Faith Promise Budget for 2022. During
the Missions Conference we made pledges for next year's Faith
Promise, our goal is $65,000! So far the pledges are up to $55,242.00!!
Please prayerfully consider what the LORD would have you pledge. You
can still slip your pledge into the offering plate at the door or you can
either call in your pledge (458-9377), drop it off in the office, or email us
your pledge.

NURSERY PROGRAM

We are in need of some extra help for our nursery program in 2022!

If you are interested in helping in this program, please call the office or
send an email to office@devonparkbaptist.com. Police criminal record
check and plan to protect training is required.

CHURCH DIRECTORY 2022

It is that time of year again, we are working on the new directory for
2022. If you have any new information: home address, phone number
or email address or if you would like to be added into the

Church directory please fill out a form in the foyer.

We also have an email list for upcoming events, announcements and
reminders, if you would like to be included in this list, please fill out a
form with your email address.



